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In response to Governor Whitmer’s decision to close the public schools to 
slow the spread of the Coronavirus/COVID-19, VBDL is cancelling all classes 
and events through April 5. This includes use of library meeting rooms in all 
seven locations. 
 
Remember that VBDL offers a number of online services through which 
you can download a book, audiobook, movie and music.  Visit our eLibrary 
at VBDL.org and explore Hoopla and Overdrive. You can brush up your 
Spanish or learn a new language from Rocket Languages. All this can be 
done from the comfort of your own home! 
 
We do ask that if you are not feeling well, please stay home. Don’t worry if 
your books or movies might be late; remember, VBDL no longer assesses 
fines for overdue materials.  If you do want to renew, you can easily do so 
online at VBDL.org or by phone, 269.423.4771. 
 
VBDL will keep you posted via social media and VBDL.org if our status 
changes. Continue to follow the CDC’s recommendations: Wash your 
hands (sing “Happy Birthday” two times), stay calm, avoid touching your 
face, and read a good book (well, that’s our recommendation). Thank you 
for your patience and support. 
 
Team VBDL 
 


